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Dear Members and Supporters of Medhanialem

Due to the prevailing pandemic, for some of us, it has been a long time since we met at
our beautiful Church for Sunday services. Our annual Savior’s day celebration in the
Spring has been put on hiatus for a couple of years now. However, we would like to
share with you the good news of the resumption of Our Savior’s annual day celebration
on April 2, 2022 in the presence of neighboring Churches and Parishioners and the
Bishop of the diocese. We anticipate a great celebration of praise and reunion of dear
brothers and sisters. We invite you to be part of this celebration as well.

We also would like to remind you that this great day deserves a special thanks giving gift
that befits the occasion. Reading Matthew Chapter 2, there is a narrative of men who
travelled across a long distance to pay tribute to the baby Jesus in Bethlehem. They did
not show up empty handed. They opened their boxes and gave gold and precious other
items. We hope you will do the same as well just as you have been doing for the last
two years of difficult period.

Those of you who for various reasons cannot show up on April 2, you may still follow
the ceremony via Zoom and telephone. You may also send your gifts or offerings via the
mail and online on the first page above. Thank you and may God bless you. We hope to
see you all for the celebration.

Reminder:
As a protection to ourselves and others, face covering masks are highly
recommended. We also remind you to space apart with no hugging and

keeping distances.

Respectfully,
The EOTCOS Board
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2022 Annual Medhanialem day Celebration Program

nn®Pt1 A%t AOh 4 A%t P40 (Mass 7am to 10 am)

POAE OTLA TIPUCT 4:15 AOD 4:45 (Sermon of the day 10:15 to
10:45 am)

N4:45 A0h 5 A%t @°HIP<C (10:45 to N:0oo am Church Choir
Presentation)

n5:10 AN 5:40 (0GHF 790000 HTE-F (N:10 to N1:40 am Fund
Raising)

n5:45 AOh 6:30 (0t 0~ A22C%T) N:45 to 12:30 am

Procession of the Tabot)



